# Edinburgh Imaging www.ed.ac.uk/edinburgh-imaging

Edinburgh Imaging members are from clinical, research and scientific backgrounds, who work in collaboration to advance health, through excellence in imaging science.



Congratulations to Dr Stewart Wiseman, who has become the first radiographer in Scotland to gain a PhD in brain imaging.

Full story

Photo: Dr A Jones, Dr S Wiseman and Dr A Heye

## **Upcoming events:**

Tuesday 17 January, Edinburgh Imaging Seminar Series, QMRI: Mary Kinross Room, 1pm

Live streaming will be available - link announced closer to seminar.

Tuesday 31 January, Edinburgh Imaging Seminar Series, QMRI: Mary Kinross Room, 1pm

Speaker: Islem Rekiik

Tuesday 14 February, Edinburgh Imaging Seminar Series, QMRI: Mary Kinross Room, 1pm

Speaker: Stuart Parks (Glasgow)

Monday 20 February 2017, Prof Craig Ritchie Inaugural Lecture

Friday 10th March 2017, Scottish Health Service Centre, WGH NHS Lothian R&D Conference 2017

Friday, 16 June 2017, Glasgow 2017 SINAPSE Annual Scientific Meeting

Monday 26th June 2017, Prof Andrew Farrall Inaugural Lecture

Friday, 30th June 2017, Edinburgh Edinburgh Imaging's Scientific Meeting

### 11th-13th July 2017, Edinburgh

Medical Image Understanding and Analysis Conference – MIUA 2017 Abstract Call - Deadline 24 Feb 2017.

# Edinburgh Imaging - Marketing Material - Spread the Word!

Edinburgh Imaging has produced eye-catching postcards on our Image Analysis suite and Medical Imaging facilities.

These are ideal to take to meetings or conferences. Please ask <a href="mailto:jane.barr@ed.ac.uk">jane.barr@ed.ac.uk</a> for supplies.

We are also producing a **new Edinburgh Imaging video** which will be linked to the website by the end of February. Please take a note of its url, and include it in any relevant job descriptions or grant applications.



### Job Vacancy / PhD Applications

PhD studentship in Edinburgh: Diabetic retinopathy biomarkers - full details

PhD studentship in Edinburgh: Computer-aided CT imaging - full details

Job Vacancy: Clinical Project Manager - full details

Wishing everyone a happy and healthy holiday period.



Professor Waldman, Professor Wardlaw, Professor van Beek and Professor Newby....as you've never seen them before ..... would like to thank you all for your continued hard work and support throughout 2016, and look forward to an exciting 'Year Of Imaging' in 2017!

Christmas video -click here!

Useful links: www.ed.ac.uk/edinburgh-imaging





